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Northcott members’ meeting at Campbelltown 
It was another successful CPSU NSW 
Northcott members’ meeting at 
Cambelltown on Thursday, 11 April 
2019. We are planning another meeting 
at either Blacktown or Rooty Hill. Details 
will be sent to all members soon. 

In light of Northcott making access to 
group home team meetings harder, 
these types of general meetings have 
proven to be of additional value.    

The difficult situation for staff in respite 
group homes was raised by worried 
members. The CPSU NSW will keep 
members updated after consultation with 
management.   

Issues were also raised about changes 
to operational rosters, and we remind 
members the Rostering Principles 
conditions are still in force. 

Members seeking further assistance or 
advice are urged to contact the Member 
Support at 133 772 679 or by emailing 
membersupport@psa.asn.au  

 

What can you do in the meantime? 

» Nominate to be the contact person for your group home; 
» Print this and place it on notice boards 
» Talk to non-members about the importance of being part of the collective and ask them to join 

– www.cpsunsw.org.au/join  

If you want an Organiser to attend your team meetings, please email disabilitycpsunsw@psa.asn.au  
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